

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

MAY 0 6 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 140, s. 2022

SUBMISSION OF AN EXPLANATION LETTER FOR NON-SUBMISSION OF EARLY REGISTRATION REPORT IN THE LEARNER INFORMATION SYSTEM

To: Concerned District Supervisors Concerned Public School Heads

- 1. Anent to DepEd Memorandum No. 017, s. 2022 or Conduct of the Early Registration for School Year 2022-2023, it was noted that there are still public schools in your respective districts which have not encoded their early registration report in the LIS despite the announcement made by this Office in the Management Committee Meeting last April 20, 2022.
- 2. Relative to this, an explanation letter, signed by the school head, citing the reason/s for non-compliance shall be submitted to the Division Office on or before **May 11, 2022**.
- 3. Enclosed is the list of schools with zero data on early registration in the LIS.

4. For your immediate compliance.

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer in-Charge

Schools Division Superintendent

PART/SO7 May 6, 2022



